
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

TO: Mayor and City Council of the City of Dacula 

FROM: Hayes Taylor, City Planner 
 

DATE: February 6, 2025 

SUBJECT: Gateway Signage Quote 
 

  

In December of 2024, the City Council selected three (3) locations (below) for gateway 

monument signs. Mr. Mike Reedy with Southeastern Signs, Inc. has provided a quote for 

gateway sign fabrication and installation at $21,200 per unit. Please see below for the 

previously approved sign locations:  

1. Northern City limits at the intersection of Dacula Road & Hurricane Shoals Road 

2. Southern City limits on Harbins Road (Harbins Landing Estates)  

3. Eastern City limits on Drowning Creek Rd (New Rocks Springs Baptist Church) 

 

The City’s Endowment Fund would be utilized to fund the project. Staff recommends 

approving the purchase and installation of three (3) gateway signs at the quoted rate, not 

to exceed $63,600 in total.   
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